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23 August 1974

TATINTL

Dear Paul,

Thank you for your letter of 18 August. It was
good to hear from you. Your name comes up around here
not infrequently. Your many friends and former patients
remember you well, ask about your preseat status, and
reminisce about old times. Your progress report will
come in handy.

As per your request, your letter will be located
properly so that any future review will include your
written expression of continuing interest.

I hope when you come to Washington that you
will be able to visit our office. If you could drop
a note shortly before the due date, we could share a
lunch out here at the building. Look forward to seeing
you and many thanks for your continuing interest.

Sincerely,
e

Joun :ﬁ.ﬁ% ;‘“gw BTy
John R. Tietjen, M. D.

OMS/JRT:jv
INTL Distribution:
STAT Orig - Addressee .
1 - Dr. S Pers File (w/orig basic)
2 - D/MS Files

Approved For Release 2001/08/09 : CIA-RDP78-05343A000200010022-1




